
 

 

24th April 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Animation Club  

Year 6 

 

 

We will be running an Animation Club this term for pupils on a Wednesday from 3.15pm – 4.30pm.   

 

The charge for this club will be £5.00 per child, per session and should be paid in full on School 
Gateway for the total number of sessions the club is offered, prior to the start of the club in order 

for your child to attend. 

 

The sessions will run on the following dates: 

26th April 

3rd , 17th& 24th May 

7th, 14th, 21st & 28th June 

 

There will be 8 sessions at a cost £5.00 per session.  The payment request will be added to School 
Gateway after the booking date has closed.  Please ensure you make full payment of £40.00 on School 
Gateway by the given date.  Failure to do so will result in your child being unable to attend. Animation 
Club bookings will be open on school gateway after 4.30pm on Monday 24th April.  Animation Club 
has limited spaces so please do ensure you book as soon as possible to avoid disappointment.   

   

Children attending Animation Club will meet Mrs Docherty at the end of the day (location to be 
confirmed). 

 

Please collect your child from the exit by the office at the front of the school.  Children 
not collected promptly at 4.30pm will be sent to After School Care at a charge of £5.50. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Sarah Middlemiss 

 


